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Comments: I agree that this area is special, and I urge the USFS to adopt the Comprehensive River

Management Plans (CRMP) for the Cottonwood Creek and Owens River Headwaters Wild and Scenic Rivers.

There needs to be continual evaluation of impacts in order to sustain the wild and scenic nature of this area, and

to sustain the water flow and natural inhabitants. Motorized activity is always detrimental to wildlife and the

environment, so I hope this activity will be kept to a bare minimum. Where allowed it should be carefully

regulated, and regulations must be enforced. I commend the Forest Service for the diligence and hard work you

have put into protecting this wonderful area. 


